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Julie Thompson 
14 November 2007 14:51 
Malkin, Andrew; Graeme Barclay 
Steven Bell 
MUDFA Works 

Sent on behalf of Willie Gallagher 

I took the opportunity to walk down to the Leith offices today through the road works. I would like to compliment both 
of you on the professional management and delivery of the various sections. In particular I was impressed by the 
overall diligence of the workforce and also by the compliance to our safety and environmental policies. 

Neither of you probably appreciate the scale of change that has taken place over the last couple of months being so 
close to the project and it is very pleasing from my perspective to see these changes. 

Let's keep it going. 

Regards 

Willie 

Willie Gallagher 
Chairman 
tie limited 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh EH12 5HD 

Tel: 
Fax: +44 (0)131 622 8301 
Email: willie.gallagher@tie.ltd.uk 
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